Attachment 1

Jesse D. Steiner
2056 Golfview Drive
Celina, Ohio 45822

jesse.steiner@celinaschools.org

Thursday, June 18, 2015

Connie Paulus, Board President

Celina City Schools Board of Education
585 East Livingston Street

Celina, Ohio 45822

Dear Mrs. Paulus:

I woul-d like to inform you that I am resigning my position as
Superintendent of Celina City Schools, effective at the end of business on
July 31st, 2015.

Thank you for the opportunities for professional and personal development
that you have provided me during my time at Celina. T have enjoyed
working for he school and appreciate the support provided me during my
tenure with Celina City Schools.

If I can be of any help during this transition, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Jesse D. Steiner



